
Thrift Store Expansion Project 

Contractors and Businesses 

 

We have started our work on our Thrift Store expansion project, so 2024 will 

be a year of growth where it has long been needed. Our Thrift Store 

continues to be our largest income creator and has been a cornerstone of 

our ministry for many years. This much-needed expansion will give us more 

space for shopping displays, as well as furniture donations. Kim continues to 

coordinate with contractors and businesses that have already committed to 

donating their services to this project, but we are still in need in several 

specific areas to bring this project to completion. There is a unique 

opportunity for a Legacy Sponsor ($100k) for t h e expansion project. 

The Legacy Sponsor(s) would have a customized, prominent sign at 

the entrance of the Nana’s House Thrift Store with the name of their 

business or family name. The sponsorship money will cover the costs of 

items that are not usually donated (i.e., permits, licenses, etc...). The 

sponsorship could be used to cover time-sensitive purchases that have not 

been donated, in order to keep the project moving forward toward 

completion. Please pray that this project moves ahead as seamlessly as 

possible.  

 

We are thankful for the following contractors and businesses that 

have already committed to donating their time and resources – MH 

Williams Construction, CAG Architect, MBV Engineering, ACE 

Blue Prints, Sheepdog Concrete, Eau Gallie Electric, Adams 

Engineering, FSM Engineering, FBM Materials, Express Roll 

Off Dumpsters, Steve John Fritzon Carpentry Inc, Omega 

Garage Doors, C&C Landworks, J & T Insulation, Four C’s 

Nursery, Bruener Hagen Inc. Surveyors, Florida Breeze and 

River Rocks Restaurant. 


